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ePACES Changes Coming With The 
Implementation of ICD-10 Diagnosis 
Codes Next Week (October 1, 2015) 
 

As you are aware, eMedNY will require the use of ICD-10 
Diagnosis Codes for dates of service October 1, 2015 and 
after. Beginning on October 1, ePACES users will begin to 
see a pop-up when entering the ePACES application to 
alert them of the following change: 
 
On the Diagnosis Tab, the Diagnosis Version (ICD-9 or 
ICD-10) is currently defaulted to ICD-9. Beginning next 
Thursday, if the submitted claim has a date of service 
October 1, 2015 or after, users will need to select the ICD-
10 version. 
 
Also be aware that on October 8, 2015 the Diagnosis 
Version will default to ICD-10. Therefore if a user is 
submitting a transaction with a date of service prior to 
October 1, 2015, she/he will need to change the version 
from ICD-10 to ICD-9. 
 
Questions may be directed to the eMedNY Call Center at 
(800) 343-9000.  
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further assistance.  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 

 
 
 

  
     
 


